From: April Tussing <apriltera@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 7:08 PM

**To:** City Clerk; Hildy Stern; Steve Napolitano; Richard Montgomery; Joe Franklin; Suzanne

Hadley; Bruce Moe

**Subject:** [EXTERNAL] I support our Manhattan Beach firefighters

**EXTERNAL EMAIL:** Do not click links or open attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear all - I'm reaching out today in support of our local MB Firefighters and asking you to come back to the table to do the work to keep our city safe and our fire department local.

I believe it is important to be able to attract new talent and retain current firefighters to ensure that our department can stay local and not be forced to move to having an LA County force. I think it is of the utmost importance to provide our firefighters with a fair contract, a fair opportunity to promote, fair benefits to attract and retain the best, and safe working conditions for this dangerous and very important job.

Please be reasonable and continue negotiations to support our local heroes.

Best, April Tussing

--

April T. Tussing E <u>apriltera@gmail.com</u> C 949.735.3121

From: mitch.dutko@gmail.com

**Sent:** Tuesday, April 19, 2022 12:15 PM

**To:** City Clerk

**Subject:** [EXTERNAL] Manhattan Beach Fire

**EXTERNAL EMAIL:** Do not click links or open attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

#### Hello City of MB,

I wanted to express my support for the Manhattan Beach Fire Department. Please don't change a thing. Our community deserves a well respected and staffed Fire Department in its current state.

Regards, Mitchell Dutko 221 Marine Ave

From: Liz Fatone <liz.fatone@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 6:00 PM

**To:** City Clerk; Hildy Stern; Steve Napolitano; Richard Montgomery; Joe Franklin; Suzanne

Hadley; Bruce Moe

**Subject:** [EXTERNAL] I support our Manhattan Beach firefighters

**EXTERNAL EMAIL:** Do not click links or open attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear all - I'm reaching out today in support of our local MB Firefighters and asking you to come back to the table to do the work to keep our city safe and our fire department local.

I believe it is important to be able to attract new talent and retain current firefighters to ensure that our department can stay local and not be forced to move to having an LA County force. I think it is of the utmost importance to provide our firefighters with a fair contract, a fair opportunity to promote, fair benefits to attract and retain the best, and safe working conditions for this dangerous and very important job.

Please be reasonable and continue negotiations to support our local heroes.

#### Best,

Liz Fatone

From: Danielle Carry <daniellecarry2015@gmail.com>

**Sent:** Tuesday, April 19, 2022 5:16 PM

To: City Clerk

**Subject:** [EXTERNAL] Manhattan beach fire dept

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click links or open attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

I'm writing in support of manhattan beach fire dept. I'd love to see the city come back to the table with an offer to keep our firefighters and to continue to promote within. We rely on our first responders as a community especially in the past 2 years during Covid. I can't think of bigger priorities. I hope to see the mbfd as a priority to the city. Thanks for your time

Thanks, Danielle Carry

Sent from my iPhone

From: Rory O'Brien <rory0730@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 11:40 AM

To: City Clerk

**Subject:** [EXTERNAL] Support our fire fighters

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click links or open attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

My family and I support our loved fire fighters. Ask them to come back to the table as we only want local fire fighters. If the city would stop spending money on BLM/Lbtq unwarranted requests, we'd have the monies needed to keep our local fire department.

Please, Rory & Marie O'Brien 1808 walnut ave

Rory sent from iPhone

**From:** Dina Treyger <dina.treyger@gmail.com>

**Sent:** Monday, April 18, 2022 11:27 PM

**To:** City Clerk

**Subject:** [EXTERNAL] MB Fire Dept

**EXTERNAL EMAIL:** Do not click links or open attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

I've been seeing a lot of signs around town about the City cutting the MBFD's funding, reducing fire fighter headcount, etc. Could you please let me know what the reasoning is behind these decisions?

Thanks,

Dina Treyger

Manhattan Beach resident

From: Sandy Sang <br/>Sent: Sandy Sang <br/>Sent: Sandy Sang <br/>Sandy Sang <

To: City Clerk

**Subject:** [EXTERNAL] Re: MB Fire Fighters

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click links or open attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear MB City Clerk:

We support our local MB Firefighters! I'm writing to request officials to come back to the table, to do the work to keep our city safe , and keep our Manhattan Beach fire department local.

MB Resident, Sandy Sang

Sent from my iPhone

From: Jgross6868@gmail.com

**Sent:** Monday, April 18, 2022 9:50 PM

To: City Clerk

**Subject:** [EXTERNAL] Firefighters

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click links or open attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Pleas come back to the table to support Firefighters!

Thank you.

Janet Gross 1304 Park View Ave #319 Manhattan Beach, CA. 90266

From: Liz Grampp <liz1million@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, April 18, 2022 5:34 PM

To: City Clerk

**Subject:** [EXTERNAL] Support of Local Firefighters

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click links or open attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear City Council,

I am in favor of supporting our local fire department. Local resources and commitment keep our community strong with a small town atmosphere.

Local resources allow local oversight, highlighting needs of MB residents and not agendas/problems of an entire diverse county.

Please consider local.

Liz Grampp 576 33rd Street

Sent from my iPhone